
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 

 
UPDATE from the City Manager  

for Wednesday, July 22, 2020 

The Portsmouth City Council voted unanimously at their July 13 meeting to adopt a 

Face Covering Resolution. 

https://www.cityofportsmouth.com/sites/default/files/2020-
07/Mask%20Resolution%202020.07.pdf On Wednesday, July 22, the City Council is 

holding a Work Session to discuss the crafting of a Face Covering Ordinance for the 

City of Portsmouth. The meeting takes via Zoom at 7 pm. For the Agenda and Zoom 

registration details, click here.  place 

http://files.cityofportsmouth.com/agendas/2020/citycouncil/cc072220wsag.pdf 

 

  BRIDGE STREET PARKING LOT CLOSES FRIDAY JULY 

24 TO MAKE ROOM FOR THE PERFORMANCE/RESTAURANT POPUP VENUE. The lot will be 

closed to parking for three months. The Citizen Response Task Force continues to meet every Wednesday at 2 

pm via Zoom to review the work of its three subcommittees, working in parallel. For more 

information, click here to visit the Citizen Response Task Force web page, that provides the 

materials and resources the committee is using. All meetings are conducted publicly via Zoom, noticed on the 

City website homepage and recorded for posting to the CRTF webpage. To contact the Citizen Response Task 

Force, email via hotline@cityofportsmouth.com 



 

 

SAGAMORE AVE. SEWER EXTENSION PROJECT CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION, Tuesday, 

July 28 at 6:30 pm via Zoom. For the Agenda and Zoom registration information, visit:  

  

http://files.cityofportsmouth.com/agendas/2020/citycouncil/cc072820wsag.pdf 

 

 

CLIPPER STRONG FUND OFFERS FREE CLIPPER STRONG CARE PACKAGES! Portsmouth small businesses 
should submit requests via email at hotline@cityofportsmouth.com. Please provide the business name, address and 
contact information. Clipper Strong Fund donations welcome at ClipperStrong.org 
 

 

 

Governor Sununu’s “Safer At Home” guidelines continue. For the full details on the Governor’s 
Executive Orders, click here. 
 
For all the COVID-related resources, click here. 
 
For answers to other questions about the City's response to COVID-19, please 
email: hotline@cityofportsmouth.com 
 
For more information, visit City’s page on COVID-19. 

  

 


